
 
 

 

Music Director 
 
This long-established and highly successful orchestra and chorus is looking 
for a new Music Director to take over from Timothy Redmond for the 2021-22 
season and beyond.  Known for its innovative programming, the Cambridge 
Philharmonic performs 6-7 concerts per season in local venues including 
King’s College Chapel, West Road Concert Hall, Saffron Hall and Ely 
Cathedral.   
 
Further information about the post and the Cambridge Philharmonic is 
available here. 
 
Applications should be submitted to https://www.musicalchairs.info/jobs/31654 
including a full CV, together with links to at least 2 performance videos and the 
names and contact details of 2 referees. Applications must be submitted by 14 
March 2020. Shortlisted candidates will be invited for interview and the final 3 
will rehearse and conduct one of our 2020-21 season concerts before the final 
candidate is appointed.  
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